
Dear Parents, 
Welcome Back and Happy New Year!  The kids have 
done a wonderful job getting back into a learning 
routine, and have worked very hard this week!  We 
have another busy month ahead of us!  We will be 
celebrating Catholic Schools Week, our annual book fair, AND the 100th Day 
of School during the last week of January.  There will be many fun events 
and special activities for the kids!  Please look for more information to be 
sent home soon.   

We have been working hard on our sounds, shapes, 
and reading.  The kids can actually make better 
cubes, cones and cylinders than I can!  We have been 
learning about prayer, the difference between the 
Old and New Testaments, the Epiphany, location 
words, the Pledge of Allegiance, why our flag is 
important to us, and writing New Year’s goals.   

An email with a link to sign up for parent/teacher 
conferences will be sent home soon.  Conferences 
will be held the first couple weeks of February. 

Blessings and prayers for a wonderful weekend and for a 
happy, healthy new year! 
 
Ms. DeWitt  
 Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
 tdewitt@saintscjm.com   
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Spelling 
Words  

for January 13-17 

camp 
damp 
lamp 
ramp 
stamp 


